
1st May 2023 

To our valued customers, vendors and partners, 

We are extremely pleased to announce that Glencal Technology Co.,Ltd. has merged with its 

subsidiary Glencal Senary Co., Ltd. as of 1 May 2023, for the purpose of more efficient and 

speedy business operations. After the merger date, Glencal Senary Co., Ltd, ceases to exist 

and its operations, and the operations of the existing Glencal Senary Co., Ltd., such as 

transactions with customers, employees, claims and obligations towards the company, will be 

taken over by Glencal Technology Co., Ltd. 

In addition, the head office of Glencal Technology will be moved to the following address on 

the occasion of this merger. 

Head office address: 20F, Marunouchi Trust Tower Main, 1-8-3 Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, 

Tokyo 100-0005, Japan 

Telephone number: +813-5288-7059 

Email: info@glencaltech.com (no change) 

Fax: +8150-3730-3755 (No change) 

We aim to provide even higher value-added services and products in the future and are 

committed to further development of the company's business. 

Sincerely gratitude, 

Masahito NAKAISHI 

Representative Director of Glencal Technology Co.,Ltd. 


